令和7年度一般選抜(I期)問題

英 語

埼玉医科大学短期大学

注意事項

- 1. 解答は別紙答案用紙に書くこと。
- 2. 解答を書く前に必ず受験番号・氏名を書くこと。

問題用紙 5枚 答案用紙 1枚

令和7年度一般選抜(I期)問題 英語

Ⅰ 次の各文の空所に入る最も適切な語句をそれぞれ選択肢より選び、番号で答えよ。

I have never been to Paris, but I (1) to go there someday. 4 wish ① will 2 hope 3 try By the time you arrive, I (2) finished the project. 4 have had 2 had ③ will have 1 have It was (3) a boring movie that I fell asleep. ② such ③ so 4 very \bigcirc too The book (4) I borrowed from you was very interesting. ② who 3 whose 4 which 1 what He (5) be a doctor; he's too young. ② can't ③ should 4 will ① must I wish I (6) better at math when I was in high school. 4 had been 1 was (2) am ③ were This is the first time I (7) this dish. 3 have tried 4 will try 1 try 2 am trying If I had known about the meeting, I (8) it. 4 will attend (1) have attended 2 attended 3 would attend He (9) working here since last year. 4 had been 2 was 3 has been ① is She walks (10) than her sister. 2 more slow 3 slower 4 most slow 1 slow

□ 日本文に合うように()内の語句を並べかえたとき、6番目になるものを選び、番号で答えよ。 ただし、文頭に来るべき語も小文字で表記されている。

(16)

あなたに最後にあったときから、私はずっと忙しくしていました。

I (① since / ② been / ③ I / ④ have / ⑤ last / ⑥ met / ⑦ busy) you.

(17)

私たちは先週末、山へのワクワクするような旅行をしました。

(① during / ② we / ③ trip / ④ to / ⑤ an / ⑥ exciting / ⑦ had / ⑧ the mountain) the last weekend.

(18)

彼らはいつまでこの街に住むつもりですか?

(19)

彼はここで2年間働いている。

(① been / ② has / ③ years / ④ here / ⑤ working / ⑥ for / ⑦ he / ⑧ two).

(20)

私にとって、この鞄は持ち歩くのに重すぎる。

(① too/ ② carry/ ③ heavy/ ④ is/ ⑤ bag/ ⑥ for/ ⑦ this/ ⑧ me/ ⑨ to).

Ⅳ 次の長文について、それぞれの間に答えよ。

Apples are one of the most popular fruits in the world. They are not only delicious but also very healthy. But where did apples come from? The origin of apples can be traced back thousands of years.

The first apples grew in Central Asia, in a region called Kazakhstan. This area is home to the wild apple tree, known as Malus sieversii. These wild apples are small, sour, and not very sweet like the apples we eat today. People began to gather these wild apples a very long time ago. *1Archaeologists found evidence that people were eating apples as far back as 6500 BC.

As people traveled and explored new places, they took apple seeds with them. This helped spread apples to other parts of the world. By 400 BC, apples were growing in ancient Greece and Rome. The Greeks and Romans enjoyed apples and wrote about them in their books. They even created many varieties of apples.

In the Middle Ages, apples became very popular in Europe. Monks in *2monasteries grew apples and made cider, a drink made from fermented apple juice. Apples were also used in cooking and baking. By the 17th century, apples were brought to North America by European settlers. They planted apple trees, and soon apples became an important part of American life.

Today, there are thousands of different apple varieties. Some apples are sweet, like Red Delicious, while others are tart. Popular types include Fuji, Gala, and Granny Smith. Apples are used in many dishes, such as pies, sauces, and salads. They are also eaten fresh as a healthy snack, which are not high in calories.

In conclusion, apples have a long history that started in Central Asia. Through exploration and trade, they spread across the world. Today, apples are loved by many people for their taste and health benefits

- 注)*¹archaeologist(s) 考古学者、*2monastery(-ies) 男子修道会
 - (21) According to the passage, what type of apples were first discovered?
 - 1 small and sour
 - 2 large and sweet
 - 3 red and wild
 - 4 green and tart
 - (22) According to the passage, what did the ancient Greeks and Romans do with apples?
 - ① They cooked them.
 - ② They wrote about them.
 - 3 They used them only for decorations.
 - ④ They took them to North America.
 - (23) According to the passage, when did apples become popular in Europe?
 - ① 6500 BC
 - ② the Middle Ages
 - ③ the 17th century
 - 4 the 19th century
 - (24) According to the passage, which continent did apples spread to after Europe?
 - (1) Asia
 - ② Africa
 - (3) South America
 - 4 North America

- (25) According to the passage, how many varieties of apples exist today?
 ① a few dozen
 ② hundreds
 ③ thousands
- (26) According to the passage, which of the following is NOT a type of apple that is popular?
- (1) Red Delicious

4 almost a million

- 2 Granny Smith
- ③ Fuji
- 4 Blueberry
- (27) According to the passage, which of the following is a common use for apples?
- ① making dry snack chips
- 2 making sauces
- 3 making salad dressings
- 4 making pie cleaners
- (28) According to the passage, what is one benefit of eating apples?
- ① They are low in protein
- ② They contain very little sugar
- 3 They are low in calories
- 4 They are rich in vitamins